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USD 415 board member announces resignation
(KNZA)--Hiawatha School Board member Jim Robidoux announced his
resignation as board vice-president at Monday evening's meeting.

Robidoux said he is resigning because he will be moving to Indianola, Iowa this
summer.

The board voted to accept his resignation, with regrets, which was effective at the
end of Monday's meeting.

The board approved board member Roni Tietjens to fill the position of
vice-president.

New board officers will be elected in June for the 2024-25 school year.
Robidoux said he will also be resigning from the board, effective June 30th.

The board will have to appoint someone to fill Robidiox's unexpired term, with
that expected to happen at their May meeting.

He has served on the board since January 2022.
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